
SAN JOAQUIN VALLEY UNIFIED AIR POLLUTION CONTROL DISTRICT 
 

PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD 
DRAFT 2008 PM2.5 PLAN PROGRESS REPORT 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that written comments are being accepted for the 
draft 2008 PM2.5 Plan Progress Report (Progress Report).  Interested persons 
may submit comments to: 
 

Ms. Jessica Fierro 
San Joaquin Valley Unified Air Pollution Control District 

1990 East Gettysburg Avenue 
Fresno, CA  93726 

Email: jessica.fierro@valleyair.org 
 
District staff will present the Progress Report as an informational item at the 
District Governing Board Public Hearing to be held on June 16, 2011.  Written 
comments received by 5:00 p.m. on May 25, 2011 will be ensured consideration 
ahead of  the June 16, 2011 Governing Board public hearing.  Comments may 
also be submitted at any time prior to or during the June 16, 2011 hearing. 
 
Copies of the draft Progress Report can be obtained by calling (559) 230-6100, 
or by faxing your request to Noemi Walther at (559) 230-6064.  You may also 
download a copy of the Progress Report from the District’s website at: 
 

http://www.valleyair.org/notices/public_notices_idx.htm#Other Notices 
 

For additional information, contact Jessica Fierro by phone at (559) 230-6100. 
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